The Chancellor
PEGORARO Renzo

Father Renzo Pegoraro, diocesan priest and scientific director of the
Lanza Foundation, was nominated by the Holy Father's Chancellor of the
Pontifical Academy for Life. The nomination was published on Monday 12
September in the Vatican Press Room bulletin and is a motif for honor
for the Diocese of Padua and recognition of the experience gained during
the years by Don Pegoraro on ethics and bioethics, particularly within the
Lanza Foundation, of which he remains scientific director.



